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4th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to share details of Priory School’s Race for Life event, which will take place 
on Tuesday 17th June as part of our Festival of Sport. (More information about the Festival 
of Sport will be shared with you soon.) 
 
As part of this special event, all students will take part by walking, jogging or running 
around our Daily Mile track to help raise awareness and vital funds for Cancer Research UK. 
 
To mark the occasion, we ask that all children come to school in their PE kit, along with a 
pink or blue t-shirt, to show their support. 
 
We would love your help in spreading the word to family and friends. Every donation, big or 
small, makes a difference in the fight against cancer. If you’d like to contribute, you can do 
so via our fundraising page here: 
 
👉 [Priory School | Cancer Research UK Giving Pages] 
 
Thank you, as always, for your support. We’re looking forward to a fun and meaningful day 
with our school community 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Sandy Saran 
PA to SLT & Office Supervisor  
Priory School (Foundation) 

 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/sandys-giving-page-606

